
February 28, 1933. 

The meeting was called ~o order by Prof. Holton; and the 

minutes were read and approved. 

It was reported that Mr. Myers would take up the Mission 

Study book in his class and that the other adult classes would 

be privileged to come in with them if they so ,desired. 

Dr. Sta.nbury brought up the question of Mrs. Peppler's class 

in the Joung People's Department, and the whereabouts of the 

girls who were members before its disbanding. It was decided 

that about the ohly thing that we could do would be to send cards 

to them inviting them to come to one of the other classes in the 

department; and this was to be done by the departmental secreatary. 

The problem of whether or not the first year class of boys 

in the Intermediate Department should be divided or not,wa.s brought 

up and discussed. It was decided to leave the matter up to tte 

counselor and class teacher, but the general opinion was that it 

would be better not to divide them at present, because of the 

feeling of class loyalty among the group. 

A uommun!Jty survey, being sponsored jointly by the Tem~le 

Babtist, Christian, Lutheran, and our own church, was laid before 

the Board by the pastor. The survey was to be conducted the 

following Sunday afternoon, and the workers were to meet at the 

Lutheran Church at 2 o'clock. Our Board agreed to lend its 

support and co-operation, and to call for workers from the Sunday 

School t o help in the canvass. 

The following teachers were elected upn recommendation of 

the General Superintendent: 

Nancy Roberson, Senior Department. 







Margaret ' Edwards, Primary Department 

Dan Edwards, Junior Department 

Young People's Day was set for Sunday night, April 30, the 

program for the evening church hour to be in charge of the members 

of the Yougg People's Division. 

It was suggested that an ~nvesti~ation might be made into 

our literature wit~a view of saving on the orders for departmental 

supplies. It was thought best to have this done through the 

departmental superintendents. 

A ouestion of blackboards for the Intermediate classrooms 

was brought up but was left over until the next meeting. 

Tne meeling was then adjourned, until March 28. 

The following members were present: Prof. Holton, Dr. Stanbury, 

Mrs. Brian, Y~s . Green, and Reba Cousins. 


